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We were led in song by “Birthday Boy” Tony and followed up by “A moment 

of Reflection”  by Jeremy Difiore. We followed that with some committee re-

ports Dick Kaynan,  reported that we still need some help on July 3 2019 

event at Wildwood Community Center for the Celebration and Show. Rotary 

has pledge to help park cars and will have a information booth there. 

Did you know that we are #1 in the District, for our Polio Pulse Donations of 

close to $3,000 and that we have given over $11,000.00 the Rotary Founda-

tion this year, Tracy also reported that we will be having  6-8 new Paul Harris 

fellows soon . 

The Installation Dinner is moving along, we are currently at 30 + , so if you 

haven’t signed up yet, do so very soon. If you are a new member please sign 

up , you can learn a lot about your Rotary Club and your fellow Rotarians. 

President Ray gets us started with a pledge to the flag, this meeting was club 

assembly and President Elect Danielle spoke to us about the importance of in-

put, and asked us to fill out the survey we all received, as an e-mail. We were 

given hard copies and asked to fill them out and give them to her. Also to give 

the names of whom we think should receive awards at the banquet.  
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We are pleased that Fruitland Park Elementary School , honored our workers for their par-

ticipation in ‘The All Pro Dads “ program, Which is held once a month on Thursdays and 

starts at about 07:30 AM, that’s right fellow Rotarians, that’s in the , while most of us are 

just getting started. Chairman Bob Bredin and his crew are hard at work. Thanks For all you 

do. 
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Did You Know? 

“ The Rotary Peace Fellowships program has brought together students from  all over the 

world who have a deep-seated passion for making this world a better place. They have 

studied subjects such as the protection of human rights, diplomacy, peace-building, con-

flict resolution and mediation, and are clearly committed to the idea that positive change 

is possible. I am sure that many of them could gain high-flying jobs in the private sector 

which pay very well, but Rotary Peace Fellows usually choose the harder road, seeking 

justice and peace by working  in the field, often in small non-profit organizations, to make 

a difference to our world. They are quite simply, inspiring”   

—- Marianne Hanson, director of the Rotary Peace Center, Queensland University. 

 

 

The Following are a list of the  eight schools around the world :  

Duke University and The University North Carolina of  at Chapel Hill , North Carolina 

International Christian University , Tokyo Japan 

Sciences Po, Paris France 

University of del Salvador, Buenos Aires, Argentina 

University of Bradford,  West Yorkshire, England 

University of California, Berkley, California 

University of Queensland, Brisbane, Australia 

Rotary Sponsor's10 new Rotary Peace Fellows who enter a two uear program every year. 

The Trustees of The Foundation committed $2 Million dollars to support the Rotary Peace 

Centers during the six year pilot program., this program started in 1999 when the Trus-

tees Chair Luis Giay  appointed the Rotary Centers Implementation Group  to work 

through 2002 to establish the program. 
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Contact President Elect Danielle to sign up for this project 
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The Rotary of The Villages Noon will be holding their Installation 

Banquet for our President—Elect Danielle Stroud on June 18th at 

5-?,at the Waterfront Inn , Sumter Landing. This will take place of 

our regular meeting on that day, so don’t show up at noon, 

cause we won’t be there then. 

President Ray will be going out with a sad heart as well as a sigh 

of relieve, knowing he has done his job and done it well. He will 

be handing over the reigns of the club to President elect Dan-

ielle, who will carry the Banner of Rotary for the next year. 

Let’s all get on the band wagon and sign up for the dinner and 

show our support for a job well done and let’s find out what 

Danielle has planned for us for next year. 

Contact Dick Kanyan for your reservation. 
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This is what we want people to feel, when they come in our doors. 

These are the people and dates for our greeters be there and make it 

work 

Greeters for May & June 

 May 28th 

Chris Semans 

Terri Gammon 

June 4th 

Doug Mintz 

Art Stucklenrams 

Jerry Brillante 

June 11th 

Mike Abrams 

Dennis McGee 

Jeremy Di Fiore 
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The Four Way Test  

Of the things  

We think say or do 

1.   Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all con-

cerned? 

3.   Will it build goodwill 

and better Friendships? 

4.   Will it be beneficial to 

all  concerned? 

5. Will it be FUN? 

 

Make Up Opportunities: 

Wildwood—Wednesday 7:30 P.M. 

Lake Miona Golf Club 

Villages Morning-Thursday 7:00 

AM 

La Hacienda Recreation Center 

Bellview Rotary — Fridays  7:30 

The Farm House Restaurant,, 

11077 SE57th Ct. 

 Leesburg Rotary—Wednesday 

12:15 

Leesburg Community Center 

Villages Evening — 5PM 

Lake Miona  Recreation Center 

E-Clubs login and follow instruc-

tions: 

www.rotaryeclub34.org 

 www.rotaryeclubone.org 

www.rotaryeclubcarolinas.org 

www.rotaryclubofthe 

villagesnoon.org 

 

May Birthdays 

 

May 1 Chuck Solms 

May 2 Bob Agnew 

May 5 Barbara Mangels 

May 14 Sharron Rivenbark 

May 19 Judy Imlay 

May 27 Anthony Curinga 

Attendance:  

Regular & Snowbirds Members: 29 

Visitors :3 

Total: 32 

  
6/4         Dave Vandevelde     Leesburg Rotry            Anti-Bullying 

6/11       Ron Lundberg                    Project Haiti          Water Project 

6/18       No meeting                        Installation 

6/25       Richard Ungaro             District Membership Chair           Membership  
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The Pot Grows and the cards diminish, so if you want to miss a 

meeting, go ahead, that gives the rest of us a better chance to 

There are only 28 cards on the table, that is all that is 

left between you and the pot. Today the draw was 

not the Joker, the Joker is waiting for you next week. 

NOW  UP Over $664.00 is still up for grabs 

The 9 of Hearts was drawn, the  Joker is still 

waiting for you. 
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If you or a member of your family are not feeling well  

 or you or a family member is going in  

the hospital for any reason, let us know!!! 

We are family and we do care. 

Contact  Dean Razzano at:  cdrazzo@gmail.com  

or 352-259-5485 (h), 913-707-9889  

 or Scott Miller 

757-715-3344 © 350-2166 (h) 
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This years theme, are you an inspiration to others , to young 

people, that are looking for role models ?  

Think about it , “Be the Inspiration “ 


